
 

A FREE information session on the use of electric scooters and older 
road user safety is being held in Griffith for people who want to find 
out more about road safety  
Learn more about: 
• Legal rights and responsibilities according to the Australian Road 
Rules
• The skills and ability needed to operate electric scooters/wheelchairs
• The safe operation of a electric scooters
• General safety advice for elderly pedestrians
On Friday February 20,  2015 at Griffith Exies Club – Jondaryan Ave, 
commencing at 11am. Free light refreshments provided. 
All welcome – even if you don’t use a mobility scooter!
For further information and bookings please contact Council’s Road Safety Officer 

Greg Balind on 6962 8100.

FREE MOBILITY SCOOTER & PEDESTRIAN SAFETY SEMINAR


